
6205 EVALUATION OF THE INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAM

The teachers and administration have the responsibility of regularly evaluating the
educational program in order to maintain an effective and progressive curriculum geared to
our changing society and focused on student achievement.

These evaluations may result in modifications of existing programs which can be
implemented by teachers and administrators.  They may also result in recommendations for
major innovations which would be implemented with approval of the School Board.
Outside agencies may be invited periodically at the discretion of the School Board for the
purpose of evaluation.
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